Stephen Day

From: info
Sent: Thursday, 13 February 2025 3:31 pm
Subject: RE: Official information request: accommodation provided to Outdoor Access

Commission employees

Tena ko- [

| refer to your official information request dated 10 February 2025 regarding accommodation provided to
Outdoor Access Commission employees.

Herenga a Nuku Aotearoa, the Outdoor Access Commission does not rent or sublet accommodation to any
employees. Nor do we provide accommodation to any employees as an entitlement through their employment
contract.

Nga mihi

Herenga | phil Culli
ﬁEE & NUKU "-uting

AOTEAROA Tumuaki Tuarua | Deputy Chief Executive
+64 278158521

rror: I

Sent: Monday, 10 February 2025 11:02 am
To: info <info@herengaanuku.govt.nz>
Subject: Official information request: accommodation provided to Outdoor Access Commission employees

Kia ora,
Please supply the following information under the Official Information Act (OIA):
* Whether the Outdoor Access Commission rents or sublets accommodation to any employees, or provides
accommodation to any employees as an entitlement through their employment contract. This includes
accommodation that is owned or leased by the Outdoor Access Commission, and refers to long-term as

well as short-term accommodation.

The same request has been made of every public service department, state services organisation outside the core
public service (where subject to OlA), state-owned enterprise, and Crown Entity.

If you need any more information from me, please let me know as soon as possible.



| understand that a decision on a request for information under the OIA should be made within 20 working days of
receiving that request.

Nga mihi,




